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ASSOCIATION

MEMO TO OUR VIEWERS

AlA365.com Video Streaming Apology
Baseball, Softball & Boys Volleyball

PHOENIX, AZ (May 17, 2012) — The AIA would like to apologize to its viewers for the difficulties
experienced with the AIA365.com platform over the weekend and into this current week. The intent
was to stream all team championships live in baseball, softball and boys volleyball, that took place on
May 12, 14 and 15, 2012.

At Rose Mofford Softball Complex, no internet connection was available; therefore, the D-l1ll and D-IV
softball championships were to be made available on-demand on May 13 at Noon. All other
championships were streamed live.

The failure to make all championships available on-demand was caused by an error with the upgrade to
add support for iOS (iPad and iPhone) devices. While the live streams were available, the delivery of on-

demand streams was delayed.

The AIA has been informed by the production company that the Div-lll baseball game will be available by
the end of the day today, with the remaining baseball/softball games available by tomorrow morning.

On behalf of the AIA365.com staff, we thank you for your continued support and viewership.




